
Invitation to the Island Park  
Community from Nassau County and 

the Long Island Power Authority 
 

WHEN
Wednesday, January 15th 7PM

WHERE
Island Park Lincoln Orens Middle School 

150 Trafalgar Blvd. 
Island Park, NY

Please join representatives from Nassau County and the  
Long Island Power Authority for an informational meeting regarding 

the County-LIPA E.F. Barrett Power Plant settlement.

Questions and statements from the public are welcome.  
To ensure our best preparation, please feel free to submit your 

questions in advance of the meeting at www.BarrettSettlement.com. 
Information about the settlement will be presented at the meeting 

and will also be available online.


